



West Stoke Road Lavant Chichester West Sussex PO18 0BW

Tel: 01243 527382

E-mail: office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk Website: www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk

22nd September 2025

Dear Parents & Guardians

We are delighted to invite you to join us for our Harvest Festival Celebration on Tuesday 30th September at 8:55am in the school hall.

Keeping with tradition, we are asking for donations of food items that will be sent to the Chichester Food Bank which supports so many local people in crisis. The school has been a supporter of the Food Bank for many years and is able to give out Food Bank vouchers to any families in need. Please see Mr King in confidence if the need arises. We are asking children to bring a donation to school on **Monday 29**th **September.** All donations should be placed on the table at the front of the school first thing in the morning. Although some fresh produce is always lovely, we hope you might also help us to provide gifts which will last longer to ensure that none of the food donated is wasted.

Possible ideas are:

- Tinned meat, vegetables and fruit
- > Tinned stews
- > Pasta
- Coffee & Tea bags
- Squash
- > Sugar
- Biscuits
- Jams and marmalade





Please be assured that all gifts will be most gratefully received. The people who receive the gifts are always very touched to know that they have been remembered, so thank you in advance for your kindness in giving.

We look forward to seeing you all at the service.

Yours sincerely,

Adrian King Headteacher

















